EXTRAN

Welcome 6th Grade Families~

This is first weekly newsletter that will be going out
in the Tuesday Folders, via email and posted on
the sixth grade website. Keep reading throughout
the year for important info about your child’s last
year at Cobblestone (sniff, sniff...).

Your child is beginning the VERY IMPORTANT
elementary/middle school transition year of sixth
grade. Please celebrate their departure on this
farewell voyage on the S.S. Cobblestone. Without
your help, this can become a rocky cruise.

Thank you to those of you that attended the Meet
the Teacher last Tuesday. We hope to see
everyone at Back to School Night this Thursday
from 5:45-6:30 pm. It will be our pleasure to share
a lot of important information with you! If you will
not be able to attend, please look for the
information that we will be sharing on the sixth
grade website off the Cobblestone website.

This week's Tuesday Folder contains the first
Scholastic Book Order. All orders placed online
earn our classrooms free books.

We look forward to all the chills, spills and thrills
that await all of us over the course of the
upcoming school year.
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SPECIAL REQUESTS

Please take a few minutes to visit our classroom
website at: http://sixthcobblestone . weebly.com/

Be sure to check in nightly to ensure that your child
is completing his/her assignments and look for any
updates on classroom or school wide activities.
Please look at your child's agenda every night.

THE WEEK AHEAD..

MATH: Review of essential 5th grade concepts.
LANGUAGE ARTS: Preparing launch of new
District adopted curriculum.

SCIEMNCE: Scientific Method

HISTORY: Family Origin/Early Humans
EXTRACURRICULAR: Our PE days are Monday
(extra time), Tuesday, and Fridays (1:40-2:20).
We head to the library on Wednesdays and
Thursday. Band is every Monday and Thursday.
Please be sure to send your child to school in
proper shoes on PE days and with their library
books on Wednesdays and Thursdays.

~Mrs. Rogers & Mr. Brown
srogers@rocklinusd.org
bbrown@rocklinusd.org

916-632-0140 ext. 2038(R) or 2037(B)
http://sixthcobblestone. weebly.com/

Together, we make a great team!

Growth Mindset Thought of the Week:
“How hard are you willing to work when no one
is looking?”



